
 
 

 

Dear Incoming 9th Grade Parents, 
 
 

We are looking forward to meeting your children in September.  In preparation 

for the coming school year, below are links to the required forms for all students. 

The Athletic Form and the Sudden Cardiac Death Form are required to be filled 

out annually. If your child has Asthma, Allergies, or is on medication, the 

corresponding form(s) must also be filled out annually. If you have any concerns 

or questions please feel free to contact us. Best wishes. 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 

Leah Shteingart R.N. Mark S. Infield EMT 

Leah.Shteingart@frisch.org   Mark.Infield@frisch.org 
 

 

Checklist 

o  Athletic Form (Required) 

o  Sudden Cardiac Death Form (Required) 

●  Sudden Cardiac Death Pamphlet 

o  Immunization (Required) 

o  Emergency Contact Form (Required) 

o  Asthma Action Plan 

o  Allergy Action Plan 

o  Dispensing of  Medication Authorization 

mailto:Leah.Shteingart@frisch.org
mailto:Leah.Shteingart@frisch.org
https://frisch.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/athletic-form-2018.pdf
https://frisch.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/SuddenCardiacDeathPamphletSignOffSheet.pdf
https://frisch.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Sudden-Cardiac-reading-1.pdf
https://frisch.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Immunization-form-2018.pdf
https://frisch.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/2018-Emergency-form.pdf
https://frisch.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Asthma-Action-Plan-2018.pdf
https://frisch.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Allergy_Action_Plan.pdf
https://frisch.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Medication-Form-2018.pdf
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